AHS BBBC Meeting
Tuesday, April 17, 2018
Meeting located at AHS commons.  95 were in attendance. The meeting was called to order by Rick at 7:10 pm. Shawn Oiler second the motion.
Treasure’s Report – Robert McDonald:
Shared Income and Expenses spreadsheet for April 2018 with Budget vs. Actual.
Income highlights – Made $13,500 in mulch sales, silent auction will be last fundraiser of the year
Expense highlights – On track so far with all categories, clinicians, tailgate and contest fees, On the “Other” column this will include clothes, miscellaneous purchases, website, taxes, miscellaneous expenses, Burger Burn and Drum Major camp.
Bruce Hall asked how much is in the booster club bank account. Robert shared $61,000 and it is spot on from last year.
The trailer project was shared. Ryan Diks shared information about the proposal to purchase a new/used trailer.
The trailer will be safer, bigger and easier to use. It will not cost as much to maintain like the older trailer. The new trailer will be lower to the ground and will be taller to include a second level for more storage. The finances for the trailer project was shared. The total cost of the new trailer would be $42,000. This would include the cost of the new used trailer and delivery, material for 2nd floor, rear ramp, instrument carts, trailer door modifications, full wrap and miscellaneous items.
Funding for the new trailer will come from sale of the old trailer, cash surplus, loan with no interest up to $10,000.
Timing for the trailer would be: Arrives in mid-May, build out would be in June and July and Inauguration in August.

President Report – Rick Branek
Volunteer hours need to be reported at volunteersaustin@gmail.com including the fall hours.
New budget for next year 2018-2019 will be voted on at the May 8 meeting.
Next school year board positions will be voted on at the May 8 meeting – 6 pm meeting and 7 pm new freshman parent meeting. Contact Shawn Oiler the VP if interested in a board position. A nominating committee is being formed.
Band Banquet has been moved and will be Friday, May 4. Tickets will be $35 each. A volunteer is needed to put together the photo presentation.
Spring Concert, Dinner and Silent Auction will be on Thursday, May 17. Information was shared about the dinner tickets being $5 this year or $20 for a family of 4 or more. Parent ads will be included in the program that parents can purchase.
Burger Burn for the juniors and seniors will be May 24 from 7-8:30 pm. There is a need of a junior parent to be in charge of event.

Directors Report - Mr. Demkovich
UIL contest for Wind Ensemble will be this Thursday, April 19 at 12:30 p.m. at George Ranch High School
Percussion Ensemble Concert will be Friday, May 11 from 7-8:30 p.m.
Mini Band Camp will be from May 22-24 from 5:30 – 8 p.m.
The full orchestra was selected to perform at the Midwest Conference in Chicago, Illinois
Important information was shared about the Spring Band trip to Dallas

Next parent booster meeting will be Tuesday, May 8 at 6 p.m. in the Band Hall

Rick ended the meeting at 8:04 p.m. 

Michelle Taylor
Recording Secretary
 

